From: Vaughan Sansom

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 3:17 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>
Subject: Being a delegate

Dear SPPC Committee,

I wish to request delegation status in order to speak to the committee in order to provide personal testimony about how the mandatory mask law has affected me . I do believe peoples personal testimonies should be heard by our representatives in order to know the difficulties some of us face during these times. If we are truly are all in this together all our voices need to be heard. All I ask is to be given a voice. I wish you all well and to stay safe and hope each of our representatives are able to have the strength and wisdom to guide us through this trying experience that has impacted each and every one of us in some manner of fashion. I thank you in advance for any consideration.

Sincerely yours, Vaughan Sansom